
Amendments 

Fiscal Year 2017-18 Community Placement Plan 
Housing Guidelines 

Effective October 5, 2020 

On January 23, 2018, the Department of Developmental Services (DDS) issued the 
Guidelines for Purchasing and Developing Permanent Housing through the Regional 
Center Community Placement Plan for Fiscal Year 2017-18 Requests and Modifications 
(Housing Guidelines). 

DDS has determined that it no longer needs to review the following documentation to 
make an approval for housing and amends the Housing Guidelines to remove the 
requirements for regional centers to submit: 

• A contract between the regional center and HDO at the time of the Housing
Proposal (Section V.D, page 13 and Appendix H).  Please note the regional
center shall execute a contract with the HDO that meets the requirements
detailed in the Housing Guidelines.  In addition, the regional center must maintain
and make available the executed contract when requested for review by DDS.

• A pro forma budget at the time of the Housing Proposal (Section V.B.v, page 13
and Appendix K) and Housing Acquisition Request (Section X.B.ix, page 22 and
Appendix O).

For more details, please refer to the Housing Guidelines at 
www.dds.ca.gov/services/cpp/. 
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http://www.dds.ca.gov/services/cpp/



